Public invited to learn about
Edgewood Lodge project

Edgewood Companies is having an open house March 29 from
5:30-7pm to explain the Edgewood Tahoe Lodge project. The
meeting will be at the clubhouse of the Stateline golf course.

The lodge project includes a LEED-designed
hotel with environmental improvements located
adjacent to the current Edgewood clubhouse. It
will include 194 hotel rooms, a bistro-style
restaurant, spa, links to nearby bike and
walking trails and a public beach.

The draft environmental impact statement is expected to be
released this month for a 60-day review. The Tahoe Regional
Planning Agency Governing Board is expected to vote on the
project in September. Construction could begin in 2013.
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